
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
TMS International,  LLC (TMS)
has  requested  the
termination and bond release
for  Residual  Waste  General
Permit No. WMGR081SW002.
The  permit   was  originally
issued on March 3, 2020 and
is located on lands of TMS at
516 Delwar Road, as recorded
on  March  12,  2018  in  the
recorder’s office of Allegheny
County in Deed Book Volume
17135, Page 395, situated in
West  Mifflin  Borough,
Allegheny County. A Residual
Waste General Permit for the
Processing prior to Beneficial
Use  of  source   separated
waste electronics was issued
by  the  Pennsylvania
Department of Environmental
Protection,  Bureau  of  Waste
Management  (PADEP).  TMS
no longer intends to operate
under the General Permit at
this  location  and  is  seeking
termination  of   the  General
Permit  and  bond  release  of
$82,204.00.   West  Mifflin
Borough  and  Allegheny
County  may  submit
comments  to  PADEP  within
60 days of receipt by PADEP of
the  request.  Written
comments,  objections,  and
requests for a public hearing
or  informal  conference from
the  public  may  also  be
submitted  to
PADEP,   Southwest  Regional
Office at 400 Waterfront Drive,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15222  within
thirty (30) days following the
third and final  publication of
this  notice.  Any
correspondence must include
the person's  name,  address,
telephone number, and a brief
statement as to
the nature of the objection.


